
CITYVIEW COMMUNITY SCHOOL: FAMILY-SCHOOL COMPACT

2024-2025 School Year

The Family-School Compact is a joint agreement between school staff, families, and students that outlines how

each group will share the responsibility for improved student academic achievement and the means by which

the school and family members will build and develop a partnership.

This is our pledge to support student achievement:

STUDENT AGREEMENT
As a student, it is important to work to the best of my ability. I will abide by the four expectations of my school: Be

Responsible, Be Respectful, Be Safe, and Be a Superstar.

Therefore, I pledge do the following:
Attend school daily.
Come to school on time and prepared to learn.
Complete and return homework assignments when due.
Conform to the rules of student conduct.

FAMILY AGREEMENT
As a family member, I value my child’s education and want my child to succeed. Therefore, I pledge to do the

following:

See that my child is punctual and attends school regularly.
Ensure that my child receives adequate sleep.
Establish a time and a space for homework and review homework regularly.
Encourage my child’s efforts and learning and be available for questions.
Support the school’s disciplinary policy.

STAFF AGREEMENT
As staff, we believe that it is important that all students achieve. Therefore, we pledge to do the following:

Provide a caring and nurturing environment.

Help students identify and reach their potential.

Promote students’ abilities to inquire, reason, and think logically and critically.

Promote and support a feeling of respect for and between our students, faculty, and staff.

Encourage students and parents by providing student’s progress information and follow through with them.

PRINCIPAL AGREEMENT
As staff, we believe that it is important that the teacher, parent, and student operate as full partners to assure student

success. Therefore, I pledge to do the following:

Provide an environment that allows for positive communication between the teacher, parent, and student.
Seek ways to maintain and develop professional excellence for all staff.

Date compact was discussed with parents and families: May 2024

How is this compact being shared with parents and families?

Open House (August 29, 2024) and Parent/Teacher Conferences in October 2024


